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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Mia-Mai & Kian 

Class 2 

Madison & Sorina 

Class 3 

Kyarah & Elliot 

Class 4 

Julia & Michael 

Class 5 

Cole & Milana 

Class 6 

Alexander & Leo 

Nursery 

All the children in 

Nursery 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 6th December 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 91.06% 
Class 1— 91.70% 
Class 2— 95.61% 
Class 3— 97.42% 
Class 4— 83.90% 
Class 5— 86.43% 
Class 6— 90.56%% 
Nursery 2s— 82.69% 
Nursery 3s—72.37% 

 

Lates - 45 
 

Lost learning 
= 6h 14 mins 
 

Early Bird - Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 
 

Next week  we 
are looking for 
people who give 

and receive 
compliments 

 

Nursery 15 hours and 30 hours free 
childcare available. More information 

available from the office.  

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Thank you to everyone who has returned their parent questionnaire. We 
really want to hear what you think about our school and nursery. 
Questionnaires have been sent home this week and extra copies are 
available in classrooms and the office. Please return completed 
questionnaires to the school office by Friday 13th December for you r 
chance to win a £30 ASDA voucher.  

Dates for this term 
 

Monday 9th December—Nursery (start of sessions) 
Tuesday 10th December—Classes 1, 3, 5 (1:45pm) 
Thursday 12th December—Classes 2, 4, 6 (1:45pm) 
 

 

Wednesday 11th December—Christmas Dinner and ‘ 
                                 Get Your Sparkle On’ Day 
 

Christmas performances 
Tuesday 17th December  9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6 
      1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
Wednesday 18th December  9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
      1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6 
 

Friday 20th December—  last day of school and nursery 
 

WEDNESDAY 8TH JANUARY — back to school and nursery 
Please note the change of date for coming back after Christmas 

Christmas 
Activities 
and Fair 

Starting School September 2020 
If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 

and 31st August 2016 you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are no paper 

application forms this year. Even if your child is in our 
nursery you must apply online by 15th January 
2020. If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the office. 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for 
Year 3 (Junior School) using the online system.  

Wednesday 11th December 
‘Get your sparkle on’ for Christmas Dinner  

We are supporting the NSPCC again this year with our 
Christmas non-uniform day on 

Wednesday 11th December. Dinner is 
free for every child in school. Just let us 

know on the day if your child is having 
dinner.  

Wear a Christmas Jumper/ T-shirt or something 
sparkly or festive. Suggested Donation £1.00 

Don’t 
forget the 
Christmas 
Fair & 

Activities 
next week—

details 
below. 


